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MEMORANDUM TO: Karen D. Cyr General Counsel

  Janice Dunn Lee, Director 
Office of International Programs

FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /s/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - COMSECY-00-0005 - ARMS CONTROL, NONPROLIFERATION, AND
SECURITY ASSISTANCE ACT OF 1999

The Commission has approved issuance of the proposed directive to all NRC employees and subsequent transmittal to
Congress. In line 4 of the proposed directive, replace "their" with "the agencies'".
  (OGC) (SECY Suspense:2/1/00)

The staff should codify the directive in the NRC's Management Directive System.
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